
urbanrenewal - Support for the CBD urban renewal strategy 

  
Hi There,  

  
I would like to express my support for the Newcastle CBD urban renewal strategy an in-particular its 

approach to improving access to between the city and the harbour.  
  

I am looking forward to seeing more detail on the new transport network and how buses can infiltrate and 

connect parts of the city which are currently poorly serviced or not serviced at all.   
I'd also like to see an investigation into funding models which could support more frequent services making 

the bus travel more convenient and attractive in comparison. 
  

Thanks 
  

Jeremy Amann 

  

From:    Jeremy Amann

To:    urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au
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Subject:   Support for the CBD urban renewal strategy
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